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PRIME MINISTER 

GOVERNMENT OF THE PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC OF BANGLADESH 

I am happy to learn that East West University is going to hold its 8th Convocation on 
07 April 2009 in Dhaka. On this occasion, I congratulate the graduating students, their 
parents and the faculty members as well as the university authorities. 

I hope that the graduating students of the institution will utilize their skills and 
knowledge they have acquired during their course of studies to the best of their 
abilities for building a happy and prosperous Bangladesh. 

I wish the Convocation a great success. 

JoiBangl~JoiBangabandhu 

May Bangladesh Live Forever 

r-cr/'~ 
Sheikh Hasina 


